
‭Date:‬ Feb 15, 2024

‭To:‬ ‭K-12 Site Administrators‬

‭From:‬ ‭Steve Ellis, Administrative Director, Safety‬‭and Security‬

‭CC:‬ ‭Dr. Reginald Thompkins- Assistant Superintendent Instructional Support, Dr.‬
‭Tricia Thompson- Administrative Director, Gary Knutson- Director, Safety‬
‭and Security‬

‭Re:‬ ‭“See Something, Hear Something, Say Something” - Reminder‬

‭Good morning,‬

‭As you may have read by now, a local Ontario Christian High School student was arrested‬
‭last night after having a plan of attack thwarted by a fellow student who “saw something, and‬
‭said something.” The tipster is, no doubt, a hero. And those who acted on the tip, saved lives.‬
‭This is a reminder that if you‬‭See Something, Hear Something‬‭…‬‭Say Something‬‭.‬

‭Corona Norco Unified School District places the safety and security of its students and staff‬
‭at the highest priority. Safety is everyone’s responsibility. While we have a multitude of tools‬
‭in place to prevent a tragedy, the eyes and ears of our staff and students are our greatest‬
‭resource.‬‭We take tips seriously.‬

‭We ask that you review the following 2 minute video with your staff and students:‬
‭(‬‭https://youtu.be/q0HCQZ2V8VE‬‭).‬Threats, real or fake, carry serious consequences.

‭Additional information regarding the safety and security of our district can be found on our‬
‭District’s website under the Safety and Security tab:‬‭CNUSD- Safety and Security‬‭.‬

‭Lastly, CNUSD has a Safety tip line for students:‬

‭CNUSD SpeakUP‬‭- Call or Text: 951-589-0600‬
‭Email: speakup@students.cnusd.k12.ca.us‬

‭If you have any questions, please call my office at 951-736-5129.‬

‭Steve Ellis‬
‭Administrative Director‬
‭Safety and Security at CNUSD‬
‭SE/tg‬
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